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Thomas Watt

From: Brendan Mee <brendan.mee@dpi.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 29 July 2016 3:09 PM
To: Thomas Watt
Subject: Dolwendee Quarry

Hi Thomas, 
 
As discussed on the phone, DPI Water are satisfied that the proposed conditions of approval are appropriate 
to manage the issues regarding water supply. In particular, the recommended condition below ensures that 
operations are modified if sufficient water is not available: 
 
"The proponent must ensure that it has sufficient water for all stages of the project and, if necessary, adjust 
the scale of quarrying operations to match its water entitlements." 
 
Please let me know if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Brendan Mee | Water Regulation Officer 

NSW Department of Primary Industries | Water 

Level 3 | 26 Honeysuckle Drive | Newcastle NSW 2300 | PO Box 2213, Dangar NSW 2309 

T: 02 4904 2524 | F: 02 4904 2503 | E: brendan.mee@dpi.nsw.gov.au 

W: www.water.nsw gov.au  | www.dpi.nsw.gov.au 
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 


